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3rd Street Update 
 
 
YES….the 3rd Street Enhancement Project is resuming soon. 
 
The work on 3rd Street is expected to resume this month, weather dependent, with the contractor mobilizing 
equipment back to the site to complete the remaining work.  This work will include grading and paving of 
driveways and landscaping areas behind sidewalks, pouring concrete for sidewalks and driveways, paving the 
top lift of asphalt on 3rd Street, side streets, and the appropriate driveway connections, completion of the storm 
water swale in the school field, and other project close-out work such as general landscaping, signing and 
striping, and clean-up. The work is anticipated to be completed by mid-summer. 
 
What does this all mean?  This means 3rd street will have new sidewalks, street lighting, bike lanes, a new 
waterline, a storm drainage system and best of all, a new road surface.  The project was from Pine Avenue to 
just east of Marolf Loop.  Thank you all for your patience during the winter months as we all had to cope with 
the obstacle course of the raised manholes. 
  
Agencies’ working together is good public policy.  The County Public Works Department with a grant from 
ODOT partnered with Tillamook Urban Renewal Agency and the City of Tillamook to meet our goals of 
improving the safety of our road system.   
 
The Contractor is required to maintain access to your business and residential driveways until they are 
specifically working on your driveway.  Remember businesses are open. 
 
Please remember to keep the travelling public and road workers safe by following the speed signs in 
construction zones.  For more information call your Road Department at 503-842-3419. 
 
We take pride in serving the public by providing, maintaining, and preserving a safe and efficient county road network, and quickly responding to weather 
events and hazards with our funding issues.  We protect the public’s investment by working with our partners and targeting resources to minimize long 
term costs while providing the best possible service.  Please visit http://www.co.tillamook.or.us/Various/Departments/Default.htm  for more information. 
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